
PARISH PASTORAL UNIT  
ABBEYFEALE, ATHEA, TEMPLEGLANTINE, TOURNAFULLA, MOUNTCOLLINS 

18th  May 2025    www.abbeyfealeparish.ie    email  fealechurch@gmail.com      Church Sacristy 068 - 51915     Parish Office 11am to 1pm  

Intentions for this  weekend  

Sat 6.30pm    Deceased members of the Corbett family 
      4 The Belfry  

Michael ( Mick) Kelliher and his wife Margaret Kelliher Ballaugh  
Francie & Nell Healy and deceased family members  
10am     Louis McEnery 15th anniv.  
       James Collins Dromtrasna Harnett   Anniv  
12noon  Jack Scannell St Itas Terrace   Anniv.  

         Tady  Finucane, St Itas Terrace Anniv. 
                Nora Moloney, Knocknasna  Anniv.  
 
Monday 7pm   Michael (Fox) Harnett,  4thAnniv. 
Tues  10am  Wed   10am   Thurs   10am    Fri 10am   

 
Intentions for next weekend  

6.30pm     Michael & Dick Fitzgerald The Railway Bar Anniv. 
      Kathleen Wren New Street and Deceased family members  
      Pats, Bridget,  Dan Joe and Jeremiah Murphy   Banard 

             Dick Fitzgerald Dromtrasna South Anniv. 
             Jack & Nell Gleeson, Killarney Road   Anniv. 
10am        Maureen & Bob Browne, Church Street Anniv. 
12noon     Nora & William Flynn and deceased relatives  

          Henry McGill, Ballybehy Anniv. 
 
Parish Clerks collection will take place this weekend of the 
17th & 18th May.  Envelopes in your box of envelopes  or  at the 
doors of the church.  You may use any envelope marked for the 

clerk and place in the  offertory basket.   
Thanks you for your continued support. 
We would like to thank Anne O’Mara for her continued service to 
the church and to parishioners. We acknowledge her dedication 
and commitment to this most important service. 
 
Confirmation gowns returned  
Over the last few years quite a few confirmation gowns have not 
been returned. If there  is one sitting in a press at home,  it can be  
returned by leaving it  in the church at any time.  
 
 
Fr Tom   Mangan   087/2348226 
 
Fr Willie Russell    087/2272825 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adoration in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel every Fr iday after  the 
10am  Mass  until 7pm. Jubliee 2025 Year of Mercy  
Adoration Prayer gift cards are available in the blessed sacrament 
chapel if you wish to give a gift of an hour prayer to a person. 
 
Trocaire Collection 2025  Thanks for your generosity towards the 
Trocaire collection.   
 
Abbeyfeale Annual Town Park dog show will be held  today  
May 18th at 2pm. All are welcome.  
 
CHY Forms  
We wish to thank  you for returning the CHY forms  so promptly and  
agreeing to signing  the  CHY forms every five years.  
 
If you wish to sign up  to the Direct Debit payment  system   the details 
are     AIB bank  
IBAN    IE12AIBK  9350 1800  0717 68          BIC   AIB IE 2D 
Abbeyfeale Church   

 
Let us pray for all students undergoing examinations: 
Lord, pour out your Spirit of Wisdom on these students: 
help them to remain calm, 
to attend carefully to the questions asked, 
to think clearly, to remember accurately, 
and to express themselves well. 
Grant that they may reflect on the best of the work they have 
done  and the best of the teaching they have received. 
Accept their best efforts in these examinations 
and in the great test of life on earth. 
May your love be upon them, O Lord, 
as they place all their trust in you. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Children's Choir   
All children are welcome, and if parents have not yet 
been in contact, interested parents and grandparents 
should contact Noreen Cotter, Riona Curtin, Fr Willie and 
Fr Tom. The next choir evening will be the 24th May at 
5.30pm in the Blessed Sacrament Church. 
 
Crowning of Our Lady will take place on 24th May 
during the 6.30pm Mass.  
All First Holy Communion children who received the   
Sacrament this year are invited to attend  in your  
communion outfits. Lets  celebrate with you as you grow 
up into our parish community of Faith.  All are welcome. 

Parking  

We have been asked to bring your attention to the 
reckless parking on the entrance to Cedarville on 

Sundays.  We encourage you not to park at the  
entrance to the Estate as the resident need to be able 
to  use their entrance/exit  at all times.  Should there 
be a need for a emergency vehicle they would not be 
able to get through.   

Please observe parking regulations in this matter.  
We ask everybody to park as efficiently  as possible 
in the yard  to facilitate more  parking for  
 parishioners  attending Mass.  
The Church Yard will be locked on the evening  

before a Funeral /Wedding  or  church event  to  
facilitate parking  for families.  

Reilig Ide Naofa Graveyard  
Volunteers meet every Tuesday evening for a hour  
at 7pm to tidy the graveyard. The group are  
looking for  more volunteers so if  you had a hour 
to help pick some weeds etc and  be part of a very 
energetic, dedicated and  committed group.   
We ask each family to tidy their own graves and 
maybe the ones next to your if there is no longer 
relatives  living in the parish.  
Hope to see a few  new people next week.  

Congratulations to the children from Scoil Mháthair Dé and  
St Mary’s Boys National schools who received their   
First Holy Communion on Saturday in Abbeyfeale.  
Remember them in your prayers as they grow up into our parish  
community of faith. 
Congratulations  to their parents and teachers who prepared the 
children for the sacraments from all five schools over the  last two 
weeks.  Thanks to all who prepared the church for each Mass.   


